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Deepen The  
Ties That Bind
Dr. Jeff Roberts, Senior Pastor  •  jroberts@tbcraleigh.com  •  Twitter: @Jeff__Roberts

I made the most important decision I would ever make when I was nine years old. It is 
true, since that time, I have made many other important decisions that have given my life 
a certain trajectory. However, a decision I made at just the age of nine has influenced all of 
these other decisions. At the age of 9, I asked God to forgive me of my sins and I accepted 
Jesus as my Lord and Savior. This decision was the result of a faith development that for me 
began at birth and now continues to this day. I was blessed to have parents, grandparents 
and others in my family who were followers of Jesus. Through the weekly discipline of 
prayer, Bible Study, and worship I was taught that following Jesus was a way of life. 

One night, as I was preparing to go to bed, I mentioned to my father that I thought I was 
ready to make a decision to follow Jesus. My father stopped what he was doing and gave 
me his full attention. I am blessed because my Dad was prepared for this moment. He did 
not have to hesitate or even suggest we call the “preacher.” Instead, he took his Bible and 
explained in a loving way what it meant to be “saved.” We read some Bible verses and he 
explained them as we read. Then he asked me if I was ready to ask Jesus to be my Lord. 
I said, “yes”. We both got on our knees by my bed and I asked Jesus to be my Lord and 
Savior and made the decision to follow Jesus. This moment is one of my greatest memories. 
As many of you know, my father passed away suddenly when he was 45 and I was only 17. 
I did not have many years or many memories with my Dad, but I often think if I only had 
this one it would be enough. For this one memory was an eternal decision and the most 
important moment in my life. This decision meant that even when my father passed away 
suddenly, my grief was filled with the hope that I would see him again as I will see Jesus.

I share this with you this week because I want Parents and Grandparents to be prepared 
to do what my father did with me. I want us as Parents to be confident when it comes to 
sharing our faith with our children and helping them to follow the Holy Spirit in their life. 
I want us as Parents and Grandparents to accept the responsibility of being the ones who 
lead our children to faith in Christ.

This coming Sunday night, February 12 at 6:00 p.m., we will be having a one night training 
for Parents and Grandparents. It is entitled “Kid’s Faith.” Rev. Karen Eickhoff and Katie 
Medlin will lead this important Discipleship Seminar. As ministers it is our responsibility to 
educate, inform and encourage you to be ready to share your faith. This is especially true 
when it comes to our children. If you are a parent or grandparent, then I encourage you to 
be a part of this one night seminar this coming Sunday. You will be glad you are prepared 
for those faith conversations to come.
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Women’s Book Club 
Thursday, February 16 • 7:00pm • Parlor

Murder at the Vicarage  by Agatha Christy

For more info, contact Nancy Cummings: 
ncummings12@gmail.com. 

TBC / Red Cross
Blood Drive

Sunday, February 26 •1:00-5:00pm • FH
Note the time change due to construction.

Go online to the TBC website and make an 
appointment to give! 

Volunteers Needed
February 23 • 4:00-8:00pm • FH

We are adding a second LuoPads work day 
to complete more reusable feminine hygiene 
pads for global women. We will be tracing a 
wooden pattern, cutting fabric, and sewing 
the pads. No sign-up is needed, just come 
when you can!  

TNT: The Book of ACTS
February 7 - April 4 • 6:30-8:30pm
Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 

Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

Kick off Dinner • February 7 
6:00pm • FH • Chili and Potatoes

We continue our lessons of the book of Acts. 
If you missed the first semester, we invite 
you to join us for the second half. New 
attendees can register by either calling the 
church office, sign-up on the Registration 
board located in the ROC lobby or sign-up 
online at www.signupgenius.com.

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:
• Canned Pastas with Meat

• Small Cans of Tuna
• Snack Crackers (Nabs)

8:45am	 Worship (Worship Center/ROC)

9:45	 Sunday School  
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:55	 Worship (Worship Center/ROC)

4:30pm	 Pastoral Advisory Meeting 
(Pastor’s Study)

5:00	 Bells of Praise (Choir Rm)

	 Laymen Practice (Parlor)

	 MS & HS Snack Supper (UG)

	 Nominations Committee Meeting	
(Min. Conf. Rm)

5:15	 HS Youth Group  (UG)

	 MS Missions (E247 MP Rm)

6:00	 Preschoolers at Church  
(Birth-2yrs)

	 Bible Friends (3’s-K)

	 Bible Buddies (Grades 1-2)

	 Bible Skills, Drills & Thrills 
(Grades 3-5)

	 Student Choir (E247 MP Rm)

	 Kids’ Faith: Parent Seminar 
(E244)

7:00	 Deacons Meeting (A214)

Deepest Sympathies

Marie Norris upon the loss of Marie’s 
sister-in-law, Delores Scoggin of Mt. 
Pleasant, SC on Saturday, January 28th.

Wilma Blake upon the loss of Wilma’s 
grandson, Blake Pearce of Raleigh, on 
January 29th.

Congratulations

Kevin & Jessica Dobyns-Gray and 
grandparents, John & Carol Dobyns, 
on the birth of their baby girl, Lyla Kate 
Gray, on January 30th.

Staff AnniversarIES

Katie Medlin, Minister to Preschoolers 
& Families, celebrates her 1st year 
anniversary on February 15th. Please 
take the time to say a personal word, 
write a note or place a phone call to her 
or offer words of encouragement and 
support for the fine job she is doing.

This Sunday At Trinity



Deacon of the Week Fellowship Dinner

Wednesday, February 8
Penne Pasta w/Marinara Sauce Meatballs/ 

Cheese, Salad Bar, Bread, Dessert

• Adults: $5.00 • Children: $3.00

Unless meals are prepaid, reservations 
and cancellations need to be made in 
the church office prior to 4:00pm each 
Monday. Permanent dinner reservations 
for the semester, or week-to-week 
reservations can be made by contacting 
RaNada (919-787-3740 or rthornton@
tbcraleigh.com) or by completing a 
congregational response card available 
from the ushers during Sunday Worship 
and placing it in the offering plate. 

Mark Munday has been 
a member of Trinity 
since 1981. He and 
his wife, Beverly have 
two children, Kelley 
and Ashley. Mark is 
a Consultant with 
Utilalytics, LLC. He serves as 7th grade 
Boys SS teacher and Disaster Relief 
Training Coordinator. He also serves 
with the 3-5 year-old Bible Buddies, 
Transportation Committee, Stewardship 
Committee, Santuary Choir, First Light, 
and New Covenant. Mark works with 
the Adult 5 Coed 4 SS Class. 

Tuesday Evenings

Tuesday Night Training (TNT) 
The Book of ACTS

Feb. 7 - Apr. 4 • 6:30-8:30pm

Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 
Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

Wednesday Morning

Women’s Bible Study:  
ENTRUSTED: A Study of 2 Timothy

Jan. 18 - Feb. 22 • 9:30-11:30am • A 214 
Cost: $13 for book 

Wednesday Evenings

Bible Study:  
Prayer - Does it Make a Difference?

Jan. 4 - Feb. 22 • 6:30pm • A213 
Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

Parenting with Love and Logic
Jan. 4 - Feb. 22 • 6:30pm • Conf. Rm. 

Facilitators: Rev. Lydia Tatum,  
Jody & Paige Bagwell

THURSDAY Evenings

Women’s Monthly Book Club
Third Thurs. Monthly • 7:00pm • Parlor 

Facilitator: Nancy Cummings

Welcome to Trinity

Carol Carroll of Raleigh joined TBC by 
letter from Capital Community Church of 
Raleigh.

DISCIPLESHIP  Win/Spr 2017

New Classes Starting Soon

KIDS FAITH (new seminar)
Sunday, Feb. 12 • 6:00pm • E244 

Facilitators: Karen Eickhoff, Katie Medlin

This one-time class for parents to listen and 
share how best to prepare your child for a 
growing faith, prepare them for a personal 

relationship with Christ, and worship together.

Childcare and activities will be provided for 
children Babies – grade 5. 

What the Bible Says about 
Racial Reconciliation

Begins Sunday, Feb. 19 • 6:00pm • A214 
Facilitators: Rev. Dr. Roberts,  
Kathy Driver, Apryl Bullock 

Capitalizing on a biblically based curriculum 
written and prepared by CBF of NC, this 
study is designed to encourage people to 

confront their struggles with the concept of 
Race. The class will help us consider personal 

implications of reconciliation in our community 
as well as implications within the local church. 

On Prayer: A Journey Home
Begins Sunday, Feb. 19 • 6:00pm • A220 

Facilitator: Rev. Lydia Tatum

Using Richard Foster’s book, Prayer: Finding 
the Heart’s True Home, we will discover the 
depth and beauty of the practice of prayer  

as we seek to understand. 



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, February 15  
10:00am • Fellowship Hall

IN CONCERT

NC Baptist Singers
Monday, February 13 • 4:00pm  

Grey Stone Baptist, Durham 
Cost: Dinner and Donation

Sign-up sheet is on the board in the ROC. 

MISSISSIPPI  
River Cruise

November 12-20, 2017  
Cost: $2,600 and up,  

depending on room type

We’ll fly to New Orleans for a day, then 
board the American Queen paddleboat 
for Memphis with stops in Greenville, 
Vicksburg and Natchez, MS; St. 
Francisville, Baton Rouge and Nottoway, 
LA. Price includes one night’s hotel 
stay in New Orleans, round trip airfare, 
cruise, shore excursions, all meals and 
entertainment aboard the riverboat. Get 
details at www.aqsc.com.

Sign-up now to indicate your interest. A 
deposit of $550 is required. If you pay the 
full cost of the cruise up front, you may 
qualify for a $300 discount. Reservations 
will be taken as long as cabins are 
available. Call Kathy Driver at 919-621-
0236 if you have questions. 

Interested in presenting  
to our senior adults?

Senior Adult Events Team is looking for 
church members to be a presenter for any  
of these topics or others you suggest. We 
would like to schedule some “Lunch and 
Learn” events for our Senior Adults and need 
your knowledge, talents or abilities to make 
this possible.

•	 Dance (a demonstration/participation)

•	 Artists (demonstrate/participate)

•	 Medical (fall risk, PT, flexibility, nutrition, 
cardiac, speech, etc.)

• Genealogy/Legacy/life story writing

Please contact Nita Gruttadauria (gruttanita@
gmail.com or 919-373-0469) if you are 
interested. We are anxious to schedule  
these presentations. 

Please join us as we honor our  
Senior Adult members

VALENTINE 
Banquet Dinner  
& Entertainment

Saturday, February 11  
5:00pm • Fellowship Hall

It is almost time to walk the carpet!    
Get your fancy on!

Join us For a Red Carpet Event!



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES 

Food Drive 
Volunteers Needed

Sunday, February 19

Each of the 6 times a year that we 
celebrate the Lord’s Supper in worship, 
we take up a Love Offering and do a 
Food Drive to benefit North Raleigh 
Ministries – a Collaborative Benevolence 
ministry of a dozen churches in N. 
Raleigh that helps our neighbors in 
need. NRM lets us know exactly what 
food items they need to help with 160 
Back Pack Buddies or to stock the Food 
Pantry. We will publicize the items the 
week before. 

The church provides large containers 
around our campus into which donors 
will place the food. We need a Sunday 
School Class or simply a group 
of folks that have a heart for this 
ministry to form a team that will take 
the donated food to NRM during the 
10:55am worship service. If you would 
like to volunteer to be on this team 
that will serve these six Sundays a year, 
please contact Hal Melton at hmelton@
tbcraleigh.com or call the church office at 
919-787-3740. Middle Schoolers through 
Adults are welcome!

NC Baptist Missions 
Conference

Friday-Saturday, March 17-18 
Calvary Baptist Church, Winston-Salem

Log onto www.baptistsonmission.org to 
see all the speakers and worship leaders 
including Ann Lotz! Annie Moses Band 
will be back doing worship music! There 
will be breakout sessions on every 
aspect of Baptist Mission work. TBC has 
a block of 12 rooms at a hotel near the 
church for $85 plus tax per room. Only 
6 rooms left! To get a room, please 
contact Hal Melton at 919-787-3740 or 
hmelton@tbcraleigh.com.KY Pineknot Center 

Hills & Hollers Ministries

Clothing Needed
Right now their main needs are: Jeans, 
Coats and Mittens / Gloves (kids, adults – 
all sizes). Lots of children’s clothing of all 
kinds…especially younger sizes.

Please bring as much as you can. At this 
time, TBC’s building B is closed for a month 
as part of the construction. That is where 
our large collection bin is located. We will 
still continue to collect in a red bin at the D 
Hallway, enter through the office lobby.

Disaster Recovery 
Rebuild

February 6-11, March 6-11, March 20-24 
Home in Fair Bluff, NC

TBC is partnering with Hayes Barton and 
Westwood Baptist Churches to re-build one 
of the homes flooded by Hurricane Matthew 
down east. The modest house was completely 
destroyed inside. Please contact Barry Smith 
at bks11050@msn.com if you can participate 
in any of these upcoming weeks. You do not 
have to work the whole week to help! Just let 
him know what days you will be there.

Habitat for Humanity 
February 11 • March 18

Join with other Trinity members and help 
build a home for a Raleigh family in need. The 
home will be built in the same neighborhood 
as last years’ off of New Hope Road. Trinity 
must supply 25+ workers these Saturdays, 
PLUS provide lunch for 35. Work schedule is 
8:00am-4:00pm. Volunteer by clicking on the 
Habitat Volunteers link on the TBC website.



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

We enjoyed another great day of music in 
worship this past Sunday. Special thanks 
to Amy Byers for her solo in both services 
as well as to the Sanctuary Choir’s double 
anthems in the later service. All of our choirs 
and ensembles are working hard to continue 
the quality of music we are used to in 
worship at Trinity. Despite the construction 
and rehearsal room reassignments, our 
musicians remain undeterred in bringing 
their best to God in worship.

Music Makers & 
Young Musicians 

present

The Lighthouse  
Fire Station

Sunday, April 23 • 6:00pm • ROC

Mandatory Practice 
Wednesday, April 19 

6:00-7:30pm with pizza & rehearsal

The Music Makers and Young Musicians 
have begun rehearsing for our mini-musical, 
The Lighthouse Fire Station! There are a few 
speaking and solo parts and the kids may 
have an additional practice time. Please try to 
have your child here every Wednesday night 
to practice and learn all the songs.

Children’s Day
Sunday, March 5 • 10:55am Service

Parents, please mark your calendars. 
Each Wednesday night, our preschoolers 
and children rehearse in graded choirs 
to prepare for worship and special 
musical events. We are so glad your 
children are involved in music at Trinity.

Music Notes
REHEARSAL  
LOCATIONS 

Once we get the word that we can 
move back into Building B

PrimeTimers Choir  
Tuesdays • B236

Living Praise  
Wednesdays • B236

Sanctuary Choir  
Wednesdays • Multipurpose Room 

Student Choir  
Sundays • Multipurpose Room 

We are still making adjustments for 
several of our groups once the B 
Building goes under abatement.

Music Ministry  
is alive and is 

growing at Trinity! 
If you have singing or  

instrumental abilities, we need you.  
We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship  

leading ministries at Trinity.  
Be a part of this exciting  

place of ministry!

Find your place in the Music Ministry. 

Join Us!



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

www.lifehonestly.com

Student Ministry 
Needs Volunteers
Snack Supper Volunteers 
We are in need of volunteers to provide 
snack supper on Sunday Nights for the 

MS and HS Students. Volunteers are 
reimbursed. Contact Mandy Warren or 

Sharon Tiller if you are interested.

Male Chaperones 
Male Chaperones are needed for the 
Middle School Passport Camp from  

July 17-22.

SOUPER BOWL  
OF CARING 

Thank you to everyone who participated 
in Souper Bowl of Caring 2017  

and donated cans for  
North Raleigh Ministries and/or  

money for Haven House!

Habitat for Humanity 
Food Service
Saturday, February 11 

10:00am-12:30pm

We will be meeting at the Underground and 
then head to the worksite to serve lunch. 
Then, we’ll grab some Goodberry’s ice cream 
on the way home!

FRESHMAN  
& SOPHOMORE

Fellowship 
Dinner

February 11 • 6:00pm 
RSVP Deadline: February 8

Come enjoy a night of food, fun, and 

good time with friends. The dinner will 

be hosted by the Witcher Family and 

there is no cost but we do need you to 

RSVP by calling, texting, or emailing 

Christian by February 8th.

Registrations are being  
mailed out now, so check  

your mailboxes and  
be mindful of the deadline!

Middle School Missions Retreat 
Asheboro, NC

March 24 - 26

High School Spring Break Trip 
Oak Island, NC

April 9 - 15 

High School Summer Mission Trip  
 Oklahoma

July 8 - 16

Middle School Passport  
Missions Camp

July 17 - 22

Upcoming Mission Trips



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

2017 Summer Dates
Vacation Bible School • June 15-17

Passportkids Camp • July 3-6

KIDS FAITH
Sunday, February 12 

6:00pm • E244

Join Karen and Katie for conversations 
about Faith for your family. This class is 
a one-time class for parents to listen and 
share how best to prepare your child for 
a growing faith. 

Mother/Daughter  
GA Camp

May 12-13 
Registration due by February 22

Brochures and information are out.  
Plan a night with your daughters  

at Camp Mundo Vista.

Contact Stacie Forrest or your daughter’s GA 
director if you need more information. 

Hymnal Pick-up 
Every Sunday  

after the 11:00am service.

Join us after the services to pick up 
hymnals and place on carts each week. 
Leaders and adults will be there to assist 
as needed. This is a very needed project 
to help get our worship area ready 
for breaking down. We will do this 
throughout the RA/GA season. 

Happy Anniversary, Katie 
Katie Medlin has been with us for a year 
this Sunday, February 12! Thank you 
Katie for all the encouragement and 
organization you give to the preschool 
ministry. I know you will join me in 
celebrating this milestone with her. We 
are fortunate to have Katie and it is a 
joy to serve alongside her in ministry. 
Happy Trinity Anniversary!

MISSION PROJECTS
 Solo Mission Projects and RAGA  
mission car race are Underway!

Due: February 22 

GA and RA boys and girls may begin to work 
on Mission Projects. Work Night available for 
Parents: Wednesday night, February 8, will 
be a time when parents can join RA leaders 
and GA Director in room E244 at 7:00pm for 
any helps or assistance you need with the 
RAGA race car or mission projects. So plan to 
bring your child’s car and ask any questions 
or seek help if needed. 

Sharing the Stories of Jesus

Children’s Day
March 5, 2017

Children participate in worship: 
Singing, Praying, Speaking, Skits, 

Reading Scripture & Serving as leaders 

An Experience in Church Worship  
by our youngest members.

Children: Please complete your survey 
on Stories about Jesus or Stories Jesus 

told and turn in to your teachers or Ms. 
Karen. We need these for Children’s Day 

and they are due this Wednesday!



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Make Way for Play
Did you know that play is one of the most 
effective teaching methods for preschoolers? 
Younger preschoolers who are at play are 
actively doing. Older preschoolers at play 
are actively talking and doing. I came across 
a list this week that explains why play is so 
important for our children:

Children learn through their play. Don’t 
underestimate the value of play. Children 
learn and develop:

cognitive skills – like math and problem 
solving in a pretend grocery store

physical abilities – like balancing blocks and 
running on the playground

new vocabulary – like the words they need 
to play with toy dinosaurs

social skills – like playing together in a 
pretend car wash

literacy skills – like creating a menu for a 
pretend restaurant

Play is healthy. Play helps children grow 
strong and healthy.

Play reduces stress. Play helps your 
children grow emotionally. It is joyful and 
provides an outlet for anxiety and stress.

Play is more than meets the eye. Play is 
simple and complex. There are many types 
of play: symbolic, sociodramatic, functional, 
and games with rules-–to name just a few.

Make time for play. As parents, you are 
the biggest supporters of your children’s 
learning. You can make sure they have as 

much time to play as possible during the day 
to promote cognitive, language, physical, 
social, and emotional development.

Play and learning go hand-in-hand.  
They are not separate activities. They  
are intertwined.

Play outside. Remember your own outdoor 
experiences of building forts, playing on the 
beach, sledding in the winter, or playing  
with other children in the neighborhood. 
Make sure your children create outdoor 
memories too.

There’s a lot to learn about play. There’s a 
lot written on children and play.

Trust your own playful instincts.
Remember as a child how play just came 
naturally? Give your children time for play 
and see all that they are capable of when 
given the opportunity.

Play is a child’s context for learning.
Children practice and reinforce their learning 
in multiple areas during play. It gives them a 
place and a time for learning that cannot be 
achieved through completing a worksheet.

Stay tuned this month as we explore together 
the importance of play for our preschoolers 
and how it helps to form their image of God 
and shape their faith!

Grace and Peace to you, Katie

KIDS FAITH
Sunday, February 12 • 6:00pm • E244

Join Karen and Katie for conversations 
about Faith for your family. This class is 
a one-time class for parents to listen and 
share how best to prepare your child for 
a growing faith. 

Childcare and activities will be provided 
for children Babies - grade 5.

Preschool  
Easter Event

Saturday, April 8 • 10:00 - 11:00am

VBS 2017 • JUNE 15-17



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Volunteers Needed
2nd Wednesday • 7:45 - 9:00pm

2nd & 3rd Thursday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
February 12 - February 18

Group Fitness Classes

M • 9:30-10:30 am  • E247
Senior Adult Ballet

M, W • 7:00-8:00 am • Gym Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

M, W, F • 9:15-10:15 am • Gym Floor
Stroller Strides

T, Th • 5:30-6:30 am • Gym Floor
Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00 am • Gym Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers schedule is subject to change. 
If no volunteer is available, the ROC may 
close, even during regular hours.

Monday, February 13
8am-11am	 Charles & Ronda Swindell
11am-2pm	 Billy Joyner
3pm-6pm	 Rhonda Davis
6pm-9pm	 Jenny Beal

Tuesday, February 14
8am-11am	 Glenn & Sylvia Wellborn
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Mark Wheeless
6pm-9pm	 Cynthia Coats

Wednesday, February 15
8am-11am	 Marcel Beaudreau
11am-2pm	 Jack Cooke
7:45pm-9pm	 Ron Brown

Thursday, February 16
8am-11am	 Beverly Munday
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Anne Suggs
6pm-9pm	 Volunteers Needed

Friday, February 17
8am-11am	 Johnny Teal
11am-2pm	 Jackie Mizelle

Saturday, February 18
9am - 12pm 	 Closed

Upward Celebration Night 
February 28, 2017

13th Annual ROC’n Golf 
May 15, 2017

Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Saturday 
Gym Closed 

ROC Hours

ROC Calendar 



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991
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All basketball players and cheerleaders will have one practice per week. Practices are 

conducted either on Monday or Tuesday evenings, on the same day and at the same 

time each week. All practices will last one hour, consisting of a 15 minute devotion 

and a 45 minute on-court practice. All games and practices are held in the ROC.

Below are the season’s practice dates. Please 
plan to attend practice each week, we will 
practice each Monday or Tuesday.

Practice Dates:
February 13 & 14

February 20 & 21 

Practice Times:
Kindergarten League  
5:00pm • Monday or Tuesday

First - Third Grade Girls League 
5:00pm • Monday or Tuesday

First & Second Grade Boys League  
5:30pm • Monday or Tuesday

Third & Fourth Grade Boys League 
6:30pm • Monday or Tuesday

Fourth - Sixth Grade Girls League 
6:15pm • Monday or Tuesday

Important Dates:

Tuesday, February 28, 2017 
Upward Celebration Night at 6:00 PM in the 
ROC. All players, coaches, parents, siblings, 
fans and others are invited and encouraged 
to attend our Celebration for the season.

2016/2017  
Season Practices

Ballet
Dance with a

                Purpose

Ballet
Dance with a
                Purpose

Ballet
Dance with a

            purpose

Senior Adult Ballet
Mondays 

9:30am - 10:30 am • Multi-purpose Room

For questions and more info contact  
Lydia Tatum at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com
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Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
Senior Pastor 
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Rev. Hal Melton  
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ext. 4858 • hmelton@tbcraleigh.com
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ext. 4861 • slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
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ext. 4855 • kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
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ext. 4856 • sgood@rocraleigh.com
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Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist

Ramona Green, Pianist

Barbara Bowen, Pianist

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize 
us either to use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account 
or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 489	 1	 13
Students	 136	 0	 4
Children	 71	 0	 0
Preschool	 65	 0	 1
Totals 	 761	 1	 18
Sunday School 	 Total 780
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 235 
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 661 
Total Worship Attendance 	 896
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 12/31/2016)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $2,805,692.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $2,833,244.38  
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $2,660,456.59
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,162,920.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $2,977,400.73
Total Received 	 $3,364,159.06

Vision for Growth 2-5-17

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, February 12

Hostess: Anna West 
Assistant Hostess: Sarah Payne

8:45 am Worship Service
Melanie Cleary, Richie Mims, Anna Lauren 
Mims, Vanetta Bowersox, Jan & Andy Ammons, 
Stacy Washington 

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Erin Cross

5-10 mos	 Samantha Smith, Elise Thompson 

11-14 mos 	 Laura Floyd

15-19 mos	 Jeff Smith, Jill Foster

20-24 mos	 Stephanie Tepper

2 yrs	 Sherry Reynolds, Isabella Smith

3 yrs	 Lily Kate Tepper

4 yrs	 Carol Donovan, Mary Bryant Shaw

Wednesday, February 8
Bed Babies	 Melody Yeargan, Kim Beckett

Toddlers	  

Two’s	 Janice & Steve Gooodman,  
Judy Pope


